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Huge Warehouse Will Provide 40 New Jobs 
 

WORK on a giant new distribution centre for Cereal Partners is due to finish in October. 
 
The company, which has a factory in Staverton, is currently building a warehouse, office pumphouse and gatehouse 
on land next to the Semington bypass. 
 
A spokesman for the company said: "The construction is going to schedule and is likely to be operational as a 
warehouse by October 2007. 
 
"The site will provide warehouse facilities to service the Cereal Partners' factory at Staverton." 
 
It is expected the new warehouse will provide up to 40 new jobs. 
 
Peter Smith, manager at the Staverton factory, spoke at the Wessex Association Business Breakfast last Friday about 
the expansion and the history of the Staverton site. 
 
The company is the latest firm to become a patron of the Wessex Association of Chambers of Commerce. 
 

Wiltshire Times, 7 June 2007 
 
Original Article by Helen Thomas 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


